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You don't often get email from kguillen@montebelloca.gov. Learn why this is important 

EXTERNAL EMAIL 

Good Afternoon, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express our 
disappointment and concern regarding the recent FPPC ruling on the Form 
700 filing. 

We were recently approved to use Netfile for filing Form 700s, and we were 
never notified about any potential changes to the filing process or 
regulations prior to September. Had we received any such notice, we would 
have reconsidered acquiring Netfile, which required a substantial 
investment in both financial resources and staff time to configure and 
implement. 

Given the significant efforts and costs we have already incurred, we kindly 
request that the FPPC consider making an exception for organizations like 
ours that have already implemented systems under the previous guidelines. 
This would greatly help mitigate the unforeseen impact this ruling has on 
our operations. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Kimberly Guillen
Senior Deputy City Clerk 
Department of Administration 

1600 W Beverly Blvd., Montebello, CA 90640 
p: 323-887-1359 
w: www.MontebelloCA.gov 
e: kguillen@montebelloca.gov 

Office Hours: 

mailto:kguillen@montebelloca.gov
mailto:CHackert@fppc.ca.gov
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.montebelloca.gov%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cchackert%40fppc.ca.gov%7C58c2b7be5a204460118908dce71f2fac%7C239ccc3192ce476dbbfeba23c658e9ca%7C0%7C0%7C638639368368928880%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ARVDHQEFmd3uV4Pp%2FecJIr2NtLdithkCsZKsfZwN6N0%3D&reserved=0
mailto:kguillen@montebelloca.gov

-
! !

- -

MONTEBELLO





























 

Monday – Thursday, 7:30 a.m. – 5:30 p.m. Closed every Friday. 
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